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Ms. Dawn McAlpine
Clerk, City of Barrie
70 Collier Street
Barrie, Ontario

L4M 4T5

November 20, 2014

Your Worship and Members of Council

The members of The Barrie Downtown Neighbourhood Association are very
concerned with the growing number of “spas” that are opening in Barrie, in
particular, our downtown core. A number of these establishments are located in a
close proximity to Barrie Central Collegiate.

These spas are not permitted in the downtown neighbourhood because they do not
meet the social standards our city has established via By-Law 2009-141 Section
4.3.1-k

We are asking the city to investigate these addresses, and take action against this
zoning By-law infraction. Non-compliance should be charged under the by-law, and
these establishments removed from our downtown.

We also ask the city to advise and update our committee of the action taken to
remove these illegal establishments.

Sincerely

Kelly Weedon

Chair

Barrie Downtown Neighbourhood Association

CC: Rose Romita, Councillor-elect, Ward 2



